
A General Office Memo 

MEMORANDUM 

To: All Staff 

From: The Manager 

Date: May 27, 2010 

Subject: Inappropriate use of time on Google Doodle games 

Coworkers, 

It has come to my attention that many in the office have been spending time 

on the Google home page microgames. This memo is a reminder to use your 

work hours for work. 

 

Of course, we don't want you to view our organization as a place of drudgery 

and draconian rules. I encourage a fun and competitive environment, and I 

recognize that we certainly won't be profitable if you are unhappy or 

dissatisfied with your jobs. This is just a reminder to be careful with your use of 

company time. 

Thank you, 

The Manager 


